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P E O P L E  

M A K E  T H E  

D I F F E R E N C E  

 
 
May 23, 2019 
 
Re:  Update on Air Cargo Advance Screening  
 
Dear Valued Client, 
 
In June 2018, CBP published an interim final rule regarding the Air Cargo Advance 
Screening program (ACAS) going live on June 12, 2018.  The purpose of this advisory is 
a reminder that the informed compliance period for ACAS ends on June 11, 2019. The 
one-year informed compliance period was meant to provide the trade enough time to 
make any necessary business process changes in order to comply with the new 
requirements.  Effective June 12, 2019, carriers are not permitted to ship cargo to the 
US without satisfactory completion of the ACAS risk assessment.  
 
JAS Forwarding (USA) has been involved in the ACAS pilot for several years.  JAS has 
been effectively filing ACAS for quite some time now and prepared for the June 12th 
enforcement date.  The impact of this order should be minimal.  JAS USA 24-hour 
ACAS Compliance Team will be monitoring any and all potential issues received by 
CBP.   
 
For more information on the ACAS program, please refer to the following link:  
 
https://csms.cbp.gov/viewmssg.asp?Recid=24233&page=&srch_argv=19-
000242&srchtype=all&btype=&sortby=&sby= 
 
Please direct any questions you may have to your JAS representative.     
 
 
 
Sincerely,   
 
JAS Forwarding (USA), Inc. 
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